
 

Activity News 

ICT Mahidol welcomed delegates from the Department of Livestock 

Development (DLD), the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), 

Health Security Partners (HSP), and the Faculty of Veterinary Science, Mahidol 

University on the occasion of a research collaboration meeting 

 

On October 4, 2023, the Faculty of Information and Communication Technology  

(ICT Mahidol), led by Assoc. Prof. Dr. Worapan Kusakunniran, an instructor at ICT Mahidol and 

the Head of the Machine Vision and Information Transfer Research Lab (MVIT Lab), along with 

the research team from MVIT Lab, welcomed delegates from the Department of Livestock 

Development (DLD), the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), Health Security 

Partners (HSP), and the Faculty of Veterinary Science, Mahidol University on the occasion of a 

research collaboration meeting. 

The meeting focused on two research projects: "Development of Mobile and Web 

Applications for Prediction of Rabies Distribution Applied for Outbreak Control" and "Machine 



 

Learning for Early Detection of Swine Abnormalities". This meeting took place in Room A1 at 

the Faculty of ICT, Mahidol University. 
 

Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/thai/mvitlab-welcome-delegate/  
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